
The Town of Moriah held a bid opening for One (1) new & unused trailer mounted sewer 

vacuum system on Friday, April 5, 2019 at 2:00pm at the Town of Moriah Town Hall, 38 Park 

Place, Port Henry, New York. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

  Arthur Morgan  Water & Sewer Superintendent 

  Rose French   Town Clerk 

 

Supervisor Scozzafava read the legal notice to bidders. 

 

Two (2) bids were received. 

 

1. J & J Equipment   $88,208.00 

 

2. Applied Industrial Technologies $153,345.00 

 

The Supervisor stated that he, Arthur Morgan and Rob Wick from Essex County Planning Office 

will review the bids and present their findings to the Town Board on April 11, 2019 at the next 

Town Board Meeting. 

 

The meeting closed at 2:09pm. 

 

 

        _________________________ 

        Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


